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Sept 14, 2016 

 

1. Opening.  Mike Mokri called the meeting to order at 5:00PM on September 14, 2016. 
  

2. Agenda.  
A. Meal. 
B. Club Financial Review – Dave Gagner.  At the end of the year, the club will have roughly 

$1,000 in the treasury.    
C. Review of top 5 teams and top 5 players from the fall session.  Top 5 teams were:  5th 

place:  Team Katcher (Max, David Applebaum, Frank Patterson, Rich Trull, Tom LeMay 
and Tony Gardner), 4th place:  Team Bandy (Jerry, Harry Hester, Jesse Andrews, Mike 
Skrabak and Rick Boehle), 3rd place:  Team Davis (Larry, Carlon Bridges, Darrell Brown, 
and Wayne Casey), 2nd place:  Team Nickerson (Nick, Jerome Thrash, John Wienhoff, 
and Norbert Stuhler), 1st place:  Team Lewis (Jim, Dan Lash, Ed McCusker, Judy Smith 
and Ron Hilburn).  Top 5 players were:  5th place:  Harry Stephens, 4th place:  Chan 
Nevin, 3rd place:  Ken Reeves, 2nd place:  Dan Lash, 1st place:  Nick Nickerson.  After 
week 1, Nick was ranked 28th.  

D. Acknowledgement of players who shot 40’s.  3 times:  Mike Skrabak, Dan Lash, Nick 
Nickerson and Chan Nevin.  2 times:  Ken Reeves.  1 time:  Jim Lewis, Wayne Casey, 
Tom LeMay, Jerry Bandy, Ed Roney, Harry Stephens, Frank Patterson, Steve Sutton, 
Dave Gagner, Mike Lelko, Ron Jackson, Norbert Stuhler, Ed McCusker and Don Smith. 

E. Introduction of new club members.  Mike introduced Jim Carroll, Dean Wern, Norbert 
Stuhler, Tony Gardner, Mike Duval, John Mayheu, Mike Muehr and Joe Cosenza. 

F. Many thanks to Wayne Silva and a Dave Gagner for their help, assistance and support 
in running the billiards club. 

G. Many thanks to Wayne Silva, Nick Nickerson, John Wienhoff and Darrell Brown for 
volunteering their time to park golf carts at the spring vendor fair.  Because of them, the 
club received $125.  Thanks in advance to Nick Nickerson, Wayne Silva and Greg 
Mortensen who will be volunteering at the fall vendor fair on Sept. 23rd. 

H. Billiards training clinics.  In an effort to recruit more players, we conducted about 5 
weeks’ worth of training clinics.  Many thanks to Jesse Andrews, Frank Patterson, 
Wayne Silva and Tom LeMay for donating your time.  Also, thanks to Julie Becker, Joan 
Patterson and Jan Mokri who also helped.  We may do this again in about 6 months.  All 
together, 19 people showed up:  5 men and 14 ladies.  It was very well received. 

I. Excessive use of chalk and table cleaning.  I have received several complaints about the 
excessive chalk on the cloth when players show up to play.  There is nothing that I can 
do about that other than to keep reminding players to clean the tables when you finish 
playing.  Going forward, the home team players are responsible for cleaning the tables 
that they played on during their match.  There is generally enough time between 
matches to brush the tables and wipe down the wooden portion of the rails.  Brush the 
tables in one direction from the head to the foot (in the direction of the break).  Brushing 
and wiping the wood only takes 2 or 3 minutes and will help keep the tables in good 
condition.  Also, when chalking your cue stick, please do not chalk it over the table. 

J. Table vacuuming.  The cleaning team is now vacuuming the tables once per week on 
Sundays.  They do it twice per week when they can. 

K. Items on the Billiards Club website.  If you misplace your schedule, team rosters or 
contact list, all of these items are available on the Billiards Club website.  Just log into 
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the Club Peachtree website, click on the Charter Clubs link, then click on the “click here” 
link for the billiards club.  There are hyperlinks there for all of these items.  Photos too. 

L. Round table discussion by club members. 

  
 

5.  Adjournment.  A motion was made to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was seconded and 
all members agreed.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:00PM.  The next regular meeting will be 
announced at a later date. 
 
 

 
 

Very Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Mike Mokri 
Billiards Club President 


